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01/09/2025 

Grade X - Circular 

Two levels of Board Examinations in Mathematics 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Kindly be informed as per the latest CBSE circular CBSE/Coord/Math’s-Basic-Standard/2025, Dated: 

27.05.2025   for the session 2025-2026. The following has been decided by the Board, 

• The relaxation in this rule to continue further for the academic session 2025-2026 onward. 

The, Students who offered Mathematics Basic (241) are also allowed to offer Mathematics 

(041) in class XI. 

• Before permitting Mathematics (041) in class XI to such students, the Head of the 

Institution/School should satisfy that the students are having the aptitude and ability to 

pursue Mathematics (041) in class XI. 

• However, it has also been decided for the students of Class X of 2025-2026 sessions that 

once, subjects were filled in by them in LOC, no change will be permitted later. 

 

In regard to this subject Parents are requested to fill the below, Acknowledgement form and submit the 
hardcopy to the respective Class Teacher on or before 04th September 2025 for updating the details in the Grade 
X LOC. After the deadline, no further requests will be accepted. 

 

Note: Once the parent confirms the level of Mathematics Standard/Basic for his/her ward, it cannot be changed.  
 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

Warm Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acknowledgement form  
 
I have received the circular (ref: IIS/CIR/051/2025-2026 dated: 01/09/2025 regarding two levels of Board 

Examinations in Mathematics for class X. I confirm that my ward will take Mathematics Standard      / 

Mathematics Basic       for Grade X Board examination, AY 2025 - 2026. 

 

Name of the Student: ______________________________________Grade _______Division____ 
 

Parent email id: ______________________ Mobile Number: ________________________________ 
 

Parent’s Name: ________________________ Signature: __________________________________ 
 


